UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING APPEAL PANEL
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

July 6, 1984

Dr. Roy C. Claypool
District Superintendent
Owen J. Roberts School District
Administration Buildiug
4 - P |
Pottstown, Pa 19464 SERVEL JUL 6 1984
Re: Docket Nos. 50-352 and 50-353,
Philadelphia Electric Company
(Limerick Generating Station,
Units 1 and 2)

Dezr Dr. Claypool:

The Atomic Safety and Licensing Appeal Board for the
Limerick nuclear facility does not now have before it issues
concerning emergency planning in this proceeding. This
matter, however, is currently being litigated before the
Licensing Board. Accordingly, I am referring your June 27,
1984, letter to thet Board for its consideration and any
action it deems appropriate. Because your letter does not
show that you sent copies to anyone, I am requesting the
Commission's Secretary to serve copies of vour letter and
attachment (as well as this letter) on all parties and to
file this in the public docket for this proceeding.

Sincerely,

O hariii B KokE

Christine N. Kohl

Chairman

Atomic Safety and Licensing
Appeal Board for the
Limerick proceeding

cc: Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary
(w/instructions to serve and file)
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